
FINANCE AND ESTATES SUB COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF THE CITY OF LONDON SCHOOL FOR GIRLS 

Thursday, 11 February 2021  
 

Note of the inquorate meeting of the Finance and Estates Sub Committee of the 
Board of Governors of the City of London School for Girls held via Microsoft Teams 

on Thursday, 11 February 2021 at 11.00 am 
 

Present 
 
Members: 
Peter Bennett (Chairman) 
Nicholas Bensted-Smith 
 

 
Officers: 
Kerry Nicholls - Town Clerk’s Department 

 
 

1. APOLOGIES  
Apologies for absence were received from Randall Anderson, Mark Bostock, 
Alderman Emma Edhem and Alderman Prem Goyal. 
 
The Town Clerk noted that the meeting was inquorate and therefore in line with 
Standing Order 36 of the Court of Common Council, the formal meeting would 
be dissolved and consideration of business adjourned until the next regular 
meeting of the Board of Governors of the City of London School for Girls.  Any 
business requiring approval prior to the next regular meeting would be 
considered by the Town Clerk under urgency procedure in consultation with the 
Chairman and Deputy Chairman of the Board of Governors of the City of 
London School for Girls. 
 

 
 
The meeting ended at 11.05 am 
 
 
 

 

Chairman 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Kerry Nicholls 
kerry.nicholls@cityoflondon.gov.uk 
 


